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The University of Cyprus in Nicosia hosted
the third international meeting of the 'The
Learning Age' project team. The meeting
was organised by SEIT Lab.
During the meeting, the project team had
the opportunity to exchange experiences
from the implementation of workshops and
intergenerational meetings, promotion of
the project activities and results.
The main objectives of the meeting were to
summarise the tasks carried out so far  and
to plan the next ones, including multiplier
events on all project countries.

Project participants took part in workshops
and organised intergenerational meetings
that improved their digital and social skills.
The intergenerational meetings had a
positive impact on relationships between
seniors and young adults.
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The next step of the AGE project will
focus on finalizing some very special
videos whose main characters are
seniors. All videos will be made available
on a YouTube channel. A link to the
playlist will be included in the next
number of the AGE newsletter. Do not
miss it!

https://trainingclub.eu/age/
https://www.facebook.com/seitlab?__cft__[0]=AZU64hCOl3uanHvS7ALSF67Ad_BfQzFMXPvq6CHf6ZNIVXzTdlYfMJVpW0_GJr89aDY7nYLu3POtGyLAMLo7YxBCJqD9Nx4NZV2FBCK7u2TsEKd8Kd4T2jgfcZBo1MWo6BvQN81_uZeAi5tDn_4_8WPn6EP4DXFZ44_Z9Nqoi8ipuiRfbTFVVip6B9DF7TdAnE0&__tn__=-]K-R

